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23 January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Y5 RESIDENTIAL TRIP TO HOLLOWFORD CENTRE, CASTLETON 8th to 10th MAY 2024 

 

We will be holding a short Information meeting for parents only (if your child needs to remain at 

school, we will have a classroom where they can stay until the meeting ends) on Tuesday 26th March 

2024 at 3.20pm when we will be able to give you a brief overview of the visit, information on the 

centre and answer any questions you may have.   

 

The coach will be leaving at 8.20 am promptly so all children will need to be in school by 8.15am on 

Wednesday 8th for registration and time to load the bus.  The group will return at approximately 2.45 

pm on Friday 10th when they may be collected (siblings too) or remain to the end of the school day.  

Please provide a packed lunch with plenty of drinks (no nut products or fizzy drinks or glass bottles 

please) for the first day. All other meals will be provided by Hollowford Centre. 

 

See enclosed Kit List. Children should wear warm outdoor clothes on the day of departure (suitable 

for rough terrain!), trainers or boots and a waterproof coat. It can be cold, even in May, so it is 

advisable to wear plenty of layers. All clothes, shoes and other personal possessions should be clearly 

marked with your child’s name so they can be reunited with any items they forget! Further information 

on personal items, money etc. will be given to you at the meeting.  

 

You will shortly receive a text with a link to a Y5 Hollowford Parental Consent form, please complete 

and sign this online by Monday 4th March 2024. (Please note you will not be able to access the form 

from the T2P App). Contact the school office if you require a printed copy. Should your child need to 

take any medication on the trip, please ask for a Medicines Form. 

 

Reminder that the final instalment payment is also due by Monday 4th March, please pay any 

outstanding trip balance showing on your School Money account by this date.  

 

Further information of the centre can be found on www.hollowford.org. 

 

I am confident your child will find the trip a rewarding and interesting experience. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs M. Clark 

Headteacher 

http://www.hollowford.org/

